## **MCH STUDENT GROUP!**

## Learn more about the Maternal and Child Health Interest Group (MCHIG)!

MCHIG was created for students to have a space to discuss MCH related topics, issues, and ideas. Any UMN student with an interest in MCH is welcome to join!

As a group, we hope to be engaged with the community through campus events and community service. There will be monthly meetings, with the dates/times posted on the mchig website.

If you're interested in joining the student group or have any questions, please email us at mch@umn.edu.



z.umn.edu/mchig